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McIlheran, Adam S - DNR

From: McIlheran, Adam S - DNR
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2020 12:00 PM
To: Dombrowski, Frank J
Cc: JPJohnson@Geosyntec.com
Subject: SI Update Meeting/Vapor links - WE Metro North Service Center, BRRTS 02-41-583015 

Frank, 
 
Thank you for your site investigation update today, overall there did not seem to be significant gaps in the investigation 
work so far.  If you have a general idea or estimated timeframe you expect to submit the remedial action plan or 
remedial design plan following the SIR submittal that may be helpful for us to know (I’m sorry if you had mentioned at 
the meeting and I might have forgotten). 
 
Included here is a link to the sewer VI study done by the DOD that we had talked about at the meeting. The link includes 
the whole study, an executive summary with diagrams that are helpful, and sampling protocol details. This link is also on 
the DNR vapor intrusion webpage. 
 
Link to study: https://www.serdp-estcp.org/Program-Areas/Environmental-Restoration/Contaminated-
Groundwater/Emerging-Issues/ER-201505/ER-201505 
 
DNR VI resource page: https://dnr.wi.gov/topic/Brownfields/Vapor.html 
 
 
If you have any other questions regarding the vapor intrusion aspect of investigation at this site, let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Adam 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Adam McIlheran 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Southeast Region, Milwaukee Service Center 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King Dr. 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 
Phone: (414) 263-8369 
Adam.McIlheran@wisconsin.gov 
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